
The Exhibition Marches On 
Construction of the new million dollar 

horse pavilion at the Canadian National 
Exhibition grounds will mark another step 
forward in the equipment of the world's 
greatest annual fair. In the past half-dozen 
years five new structures'have been added: 
the Ontario government pavilion, $600,000; 
live stock building, $1,400,000; electrical 
building, $600,000; automotive building, 
$1,000,000, and now the new stables at a 
similar cost. What other permanent exhi-
bition can show an expenditure of $4,600,000 
on permanent new structures in the space of 
six years? In addition to this the Exhibition 
has added new eastern gates of impressive 
beauty, and entrance from the east is this 
year being facilitated by the reconstruction of 
the Bathurst St. bridge. Addition« are also 
being made to the provision for transporta-
tion within the grounds. 

The Exhibition marches on. Year by 
year, in times of prosperity or in times of 
depression, it offers new features and new 
advantages to its patrons. It has a unique 
record for orderliness and freedom from 
crime. In no other city is a comparable 
exhibition held with such an absence of graft 
and such a freedom from extortionate prices. 
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